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                                                                                                             Wednesday 3rd November 2021 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We hope that you enjoyed a restful half term holiday.  

 

Before the half term break, we asked our pupils some important questions about their school 

experience at Bishop Rawle C E Primary School. We thought you would like to see their responses. 

 

Statements All or 

most of 

the 

time 

Some of the 

time 

Almost 

never 

None 

of the 

time 

1. I enjoy school. 87% 11% 1% 1% 

2. Teachers help me do my best. 88% 6% 3% 3% 

3. The work challenges me. 89% 7% 2% 2% 

4. I learn at school. 96% 4%   

5. Teachers listen to what I have to say in 

lessons. 

92%% 7% 1%  

6. There is an adult at school I can talk to if 

something is worrying me. 

99% 1%   

7. The behaviour of other pupils in my 

lessons is good. 

84% 14% 1% 1% 

8. Bullying is a problem in my school. It 

doesn’t 

happen 

 

Staff are 

very good 

at resolving 

it 

Staff are not good 

at resolving it 

75% 19% 6% 

9. I feel safe when I am at school. 92% 7% 1%  

10. Our school encourages me to look after 

my physical health (for example healthy 

eating and fitness). 

96% 3% 1%  

11. Our school encourages me to look after 

my emotional and mental health. 

89% 11%   

12. Our school encourages me to be 

independent and to take on 

responsibilities. 

94% 4% 2%  
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13. Our school encourages me to respect 

people from other backgrounds and to 

treat everyone equally. 

95% 4% 1%  

14. I would recommend this school to a 

friend moving to the area. 

Yes Maybe No 

91% 7% 2% 

15. Teachers tell us how to keep safe in 

relation to Covid. 

96% 2% 1% 1% 

16. I understand why ‘bubbles’ might need 

to be reinstated in school. 

80% 17% 2% 1% 

17. My lessons are helping me ‘catch-up’ on 

learning I missed during lockdown. 

91% 5% 3% 1% 

18. I know how to access online learning at 

home. 

83% 7% 7% 3% 

 

The responses were from all children, Reception to Year 6. Needless to say, the questions were 

adopted for our younger learners.  

 

We also asked the children, ‘What makes them feel unsafe?’ The responses were as follows: 

The fire alarm ringing loudly; 

Getting an answer wrong; 

Anxiety over friends and peers being unkind. 

 

These results will be shared with our School Council to work with staff in addressing the areas listed. We 

will feedback to you over the year via our School Council’s section in the Newsletter. 

 

We always appreciate and ‘action’ feedback from of all our stakeholders and we will be issuing a 

questionnaire to parents and carers very soon to gather your views. 

 

As always, if you would like to discuss any of the above areas, please contact us and thank you for 

your continued support, 

 

 

All of the Bishop Rawle Team. 
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